
 

 

 

BROADACRES VILLAGE RESIDENTS COMMITTEE 
 

 
 

 
6th June 2018 

Dear Residents, 
  

This is a message to all residents informing you of the dates  
for Dr Brendan Blair's consultations in the Care Centre. 

 
Monday 11 June   09:00  -  14:00 
Monday 25 June   09:00  -  14:00 

 
 

Bookings must be made in advance with Sipho, Care Centre Ward Secretary on Ext 220. 

 
 

 
 
 

Also, Sashni, the Audiologist will be consulting in the Care Centre on 
Tuesday 26 June  09:00  -  13:00. 

 
Bookings need to be made in advance 010 597 1950 or 
079 891 6637 Direct with her. 

 
 

Chris Edwards - ResCom Communications 
(chrisandsue291@gmail.com) 

 
 

                      COMMUNIQUÉ 

Being a communication to residents about Medical Matters  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


